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STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 

Cheddington Road, Pitstone 30mph Speed Limit 
 

 

Road Name Type of Restriction Reasons 

Cheddington Road, Pitstone 

(East from the railway 

bridge to property called 

‘Autumn Leaves’) 

Introduction of 30mph 

speed limit order. 

The proposed speed 

limit order will maintain 

the posted speed limit 

and allow Thames 

Valley Police to legally 

enforce this limit. 

This section does not 

have street lighting, 

thereby making the 

current speed limit 

60mph (i.e., National 

Speed Limit) as per 

Section 82 of the Road 

Traffic Act 1984. 

The proposed 30mph 

will be consistent with 

existing speed limits on 

either side of the 

extents. 

 
 
 
 
 
  

It is proposed to introduce speed limit changes on Cheddington Road, Pitstone. 
 
The table below identifies proposed speed limit changes for the street named and 
the reason for proposing the change. 


